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Docket No. 030-14950
License No. 29-18376-01
CAL No.1-92-001

Rhoda H. Cobin, M.D.
44 Godwin Avenue
Midland Park, New Jersey 07432

Dear Dr. Cobm:

This letter is in reference to the Confirmatory Action Letter (CAL) 1-92-001 dated
February 12, 1992, and the amendment to CAL 1-92-001 dated January 7,1993. We have
received '.he last of the four reports'of surveys of your nuclear medicine facility, conducted
by your consultant, David S. Marsden, Ph.D., on November 22,1993.

After the review of this report and of the three previous reports, the NRC has found that you
have met all your com.aitments listed in the CAL and the amendment.

No further response is required regeding the CAL.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public
Docket Room.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Charles W. Hohl

Charles W. Hehl, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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tre:
Region I Docket Room (w/concuntnces)
II. Thompson, DEDS
J. Liebennan, OE
T. Martin, RI
W. Kane, RI
C. Paperiello, NMSS
S. Shankman, RI
J. Glenn, NMSS
K. Smith, RI
D. IIolody, RI
S. Irwis, OGC
R. Bellamy, RI
J. Johansen, RI
I. Czerwinskyj, RI
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